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6th December 2019 
  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

School Donkey Visit for Nursery and Reception 
 

As part of our Christmas celebrations and our work on the nativity story we have contacted a donkey provider 
who is able to bring donkeys into school for the children to see and have a ride on, just like Mary and Joseph 
in the Nativity Story! 
 
This will be an exciting and memorable learning experience for our children and they will be able to ask a range 
of questions to learn more about donkeys and how they are cared for.   
 
Our visitor is planned to come to school on Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December. 
 
We kindly ask for a contribution of £3.00 per child.  
 
Please note, that if not enough contributions are received; school may have to make the decision to cancel 
the visit.  
 
To make your contribution please use your parent pay account, by Tuesday 10th December which also then 
gives your permission for your child to take part.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The EYFS Team 
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